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Mr. K, E. Fhids/
CGeaneral Managar

Atomic Energy Cormmission
* ashington 25, D. C,

Dear Mr. Fislds:

This is to acknowledge your several letters of
13 April, the first concerning the AEC position on US-
Soviet exchanges of visits, a second giving information
on US scientists who had been invited to the Moscow
conference on High Energy Particles, and a third
{ attaching a copy of your letter to the Department of
| State concerning certain propoeals for traval by
: Soviet scientists to Cornell University and elsevwhere

in April.

All of this information was promptly communicatad
to the JIAC Standing Committce on Exchanges, and was
; used in its work, in which ths AEC is represented, of
: course, by Dr. Ksichardt. In addition, and pursuant
to an oral discussion of the matter at the last meeting
oi the Intelligencs Advisory Commitiee, I have caused
‘ your ASC statement of position to be formally circu-
| iated to the IAC {as IAC-D-103/2, dated 11 May 1956).

| Thank you for sending me this material.

Sinceraly,

O/NE:WPBundy (drafted 11 May 1956)
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